
 

Ruggers Kooga All Weather Rugby Match Ball 

Named Official Rugby Ball of the MIAA 

Attn: MIAA Member School Athletic Directors, 
 

The MIAA is pleased to announce that the Ruggers Kooga All Weather Rugby Match Ball is the 

official rugby ball of the MIAA and will be used in playoff and championship games for the 

2023 & 2024 seasons. To purchase match and practice balls, please click on the links below 

to direct you to their website. 
 

Practice Ball:  https://ruggers.com/collections/practice-balls/products/ruggers-practice-balls 
 

Match Ball: https://ruggers.com/collections/match-balls/products/ruggers-all-weather-match-ball 

 
 

Practice Ball   

 
 

Match Ball  

 

If you have any questions regarding the official Rugby ball, you can reach out to: 

Vic Thomas, President of Ruggers Rugby Supply  

Email: vic@ruggers.com   

Phone: 413-746-9554 │ 877-784-4377 
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